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A meeting of the Rogers Re-Use Committee was held on»Jﬁﬂ%ﬁ/@\ 2p23: 01

In Attendance: Paul Foley, Sue Loo, Doug Brady, Keith Sylvia;’m&*{Hﬂ\VEN'
Nils Isaksen, Barbara Acksen, Beverly RasmusseWASS'

Via Zoom: Wayne Hayward '

From the Public via Zoom: Cathy Melanson

Absent: Kevin McLaughlin, Gary Lavalette, Lisa Plante

Town Council had made a few minor changes to the RFP. The only change that
there was much discussion on was the 50 ft. including the easement into the
playground portion. Town Council suggested the RFP show an undesignated
portion of the playground but the committee had previously voted on only a 50 ft.
portion including the easement into the playground. Another vote was taken and
the results were 5-1 in favor of keeping the 50 ft. Wayne Hayward was the only
dissenting vote.

It was decided that we would discuss the RFP to lease the property at our next
meeting.

Doug Brady is working on a preservation restriction for the property.

The Request for Proposal will be presented to the Selectboard on Monday, January
10, 2022.

The next meeting for the Re-Use Committee will be Thursday, January 27, 2022 at
6:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Beverly Rasmussen




